Intergovernmental Consultation



Fall 2020 Provincial Pre-Budget Consultation

Ministry/Department

Ontario Ministry of Finance

Consultation Deadline

Friday, October 16, 2020

Summary

Ontario's Ministry of Finance is holding a pre-budget consultation process in advance of introducing a new budget in Fall 2020 to respond to the COVID19 pandemic and to advance economic recovery province-wide.

Proposed Form of Input

City staff will prepare a written submission to the consultation process and seek out opportunities for virtual or in-person engagement with the Ministry of Finance.

Rationale

The City has an interest in influencing the province's budgetary decision-making.

Lead

Intergovernmental Relations

Link to Ministry Website

https://www.ontario.ca/page/fall-2020-budget-consultations

Contact Information

Intergovernmental Services

Chief Administrative Office

Intergovernmental.relations@guelph.ca

City Hall, 1 Carden Street, Guelph ON N1H 3A1

519-37-5602

TTY: 519-826-9771